
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 
Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members.  Town 
Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The June 
minutes was reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes.  The motion 
carried.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded 
to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  
Roads Report:  We purchased culverts.  They poured the cement by the shed and the door 

project should be done by the end of July. 
 Brandon Arentz wants to convert a shed to a residence and wants to rezone the parcel.  A 
motion was made and seconded that the board has no objections and to proceed with the rezone 
application.  The motion carried. 
 Austin Menn presented his variance request to build an addition to his house.  A motion was 
made and seconded to support the construction of the addition on the John Korn Road setback.  
The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to support exceeding 50% of the fair market 
value of the residence for the proposed addition.  The motion carried. 
 We discussed purchasing a plow for the loader.  Dan will check on prices. 
 Miscellaneous correspondence was reviewed.    The county sent out a parade permit for the 
Lions Club that would go through part of our town.   A motion was made and seconded to approve 
the permit.  A motion was made and seconded to prepay 1500 gallons of LP gas.  The motion 
carried.  The August primary is August 13th.   

Our next town board meeting will be on Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at 6 pm.  The meeting 
was adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 


